Cai‘gary

Office of the Councillors

July 28, 2022

Sameer Pandey

Nepalese Community Society of Calgary (NCSC)

3961 52 Ave NE Unit 4194

Calgary, AB T3J 0J7 VIA EMAIL: ncsc@nepalisociety.ca

Dear Sameer:
Thank you for submitting your recent Ward Community Event Fund (“WCEF”) application.

There is a great demand to support initiatives which enhance the communities within Calgary. Through the
WCEF program, each Ward office is given an equal, yet limited, amount of funds to support these initiatives.
Your application has been reviewed and meets the WCEF Guidelines.

We are pleased to confirm that a grant of $1,100.00 was awarded to Nepalese Community Society of
Calgary in support of its “Community Action Planning (CAP) and BBQ” event.

Attached is an EFT application for your consideration. If you choose not to apply for EFT deposits, then we
suggest it could take up to three weeks to receive a cheque in the mail.

As per the attached WCEF Guidelines, should your organization wish to apply for another grant, then a post-
event summary must be received before any future WCEF grant applications will be considered.

For more information about the WCEF program, please visit www.calgary.ca and search “WCEF
Guidelines”.

We wish you all the best with your event.

Yours Truly,

N7

Scott Hausberg
Team Lead, Office of the Councillors

cc: WCEF Administrator (mail code: 8001)
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